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                                 ACADEMY NEWSLETTER 16 November 2018
Attendance week beginning 
5/11/18:

Owls 99.0%

Hedgehogs 93.9%

Rabbits 89.5%

1A 92.9%

1B 96.8%

2A 97.3% 

2B 98.8% 

3A 98.5%

3B 95.4%  

4A 96.1%

4B 95.0%

5A 98.6%

5B 97.3%

6A 98.6%

6B 95.9% 

Update next week on this week’s attendance.




Non Uniform/Collection Days

As previously advised we will be collecting items for our Christmas Fair over the next few weeks. Children can wear their one clothes on the below dates and bring in the following donations; 
Friday 23rd November – bottles (Full)
Thursday 29th November – unwanted gifts (unopened and unused)
Friday 7th December – EY/KS1 – cakes & KS2 – mince pies



[bookmark: _GoBack]Face Club (After School Club)
As you are probably aware we offer a before and after school club for children. Although this is ran on school premises, it is not part of the school, it is ran by Miss Higginbotham as her own business.
If you require a place for your child forms can be collected from the school office and passed on.
If your child uses the club regularly and needs to attend or cancel a place on the day please contact Miss Higginbotham directly on 07503324153.
Please do not call the school office.

School Photographs
Family Photographs 20th November
Individual Photographs 21st November
******************************************************
Family photographs (Brothers & Sisters only) will be taken together on Tuesday 20th November. They will not get an individual one taken as well, unless this requested in writing to Mrs Woods before the end of the school day on Monday 19th November.

Santa’s Grotto
Tickets are on sale on Parentpay now for Santa’s Grotto. This is the only ‘ticketed’ section of the Christmas Fair. All other activities will be individually and paid in cash on the day.
Tickets are available until Fri 30 Nov noon.

Christmas Fair Stalls
If you are interested in having a stall please contact the office, as soon as possible.


     PLEASE NOTE OUR NEXT INSET DAY WHEN SCHOOL WILL BE CLOSED – FRIDAY 30TH NOVEMBER 2018
                             This is a trust – wide closure day to enable off – site training for all staff.
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